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ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 

Notice to College Members 
 

May 24, 2019 
 
 
 
The Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the College of Physicians and Surgeons of Newfoundland 
and Labrador (College) will be held on Saturday, June 15, 2019 at the Health Sciences Centre, 
Conference Room 1343, Level 1, 300 Prince Philip Drive, St. John’s.  The meeting will commence 
at 1:30 p.m. 
 
All medical practitioners who hold a current licence issued by the College are entitled to attend 
the Annual General Meeting. 
 
The documents for the Annual General Meeting are: 
 

1. By-Law 2: Meetings of the College 
2. Agenda 
3. Annual Report which includes a summary of selected financial statements of the College 

for 2018 
 
 
 


